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DCAdmin

From:

Sent: 19 February 2024 18:48

To: DCAdmin

Subject: Lidl store 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open aftachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

Hello 
Just a quick e mail to confirm the dire need for a Lidl store in Crosland Moor We have been neglected for years with 
no new shops or petroleum stafions .
Please take this e mail to be in favour of the new store to be given the green light asap . 

1 Moor Park ave 
Beaumont park 
Huddersfield 
Hd47al 

Sent from my iPhone 


